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Our first priority in this investigation has, and will continue to be,
assessing if shoppers would face higher prices or a lower quality of service
as a result of the merger and, if so, to prevent that from happening.

We began to engage with the companies involved as soon as they announced
their intention to merge at the end of April, to make sure they had the
opportunity to fully put forward their views. Investigating any merger of
this size requires assessing a large volume of material in a short timeframe,
and it is not unusual for the companies involved to do this in the timelines
we have been working to with Sainsbury’s and Asda. We have done everything we
can to aid their consideration of this work, whilst still ensuring we are
able to meet our legally-binding deadline. This includes extending certain
administration timelines where appropriate.

If we gave the companies the extra time they are now asking for, it would put
our ability to complete the investigation by the required deadline at very
serious risk. As with all of our merger reviews, we construct our timetable
to ensure that everyone has the chance to have their say, including
customers, the companies involved and suppliers.
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